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Dear Planning Commission,
I am strongly against allowing campgrounds in residential areas of Mendocino County.

I am a 49 year resident of Fort Bragg outside city limits. Allowing camping in our
neighborhoods would increase noise, traffic, have a negative impact on wildlife, increase trash
and littering, and decrease the value of my property. The residents of Inglenook north of Fort
Bragg where I own a home, have been battling bear problems for years. Allowing campers
will make the problem worse. In recent years we have experienced bear damage to our cars,
garages, fruit trees and domestic animals.

I’'m strongly oppose campgrounds and zoning changes that will allow it in residential
Mendocino County.

Thank you,
Sarah Quentin


mailto:quentin.sarah@gmail.com
mailto:pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov
feenanj
Received


